Masters Games 2021
Leisure Marching
Newsletter



Happy New Year everyone.

Here’s a little update on what’s happening.

The event is being held at Springvale Stadium which is close to the city and Masters Games Hub.

The venue will be accessible to teams from 12 midday

Teams will need to have their music on a CD which should be handed to our ‘muso’ by 1pm at the latest.

We will commence with a March Past, followed by team displays (which will be judged) then the maze march followed by presentation to Medalists. At the conclusion we would like you to join us for ‘light refreshments’

Judging will be ‘semi serious’, by that we mean at least one of the judges is an ex competitive marcher. Gloria and I met a couple of days after Christmas and are in the process of finalising judges sheets, these will be sent to you shortly.

There wont be a cafe on site however there is a cafe in the Splash Centre (one of our sponsors) accross the road. 

For those entered into Uniform section, make sure those boots are spotless.

I must say for Gloria and myself its going to be a bit odd not marching however, we cant wait to see you all ‘Strut your stuff’.
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Regards

Gloria and Di





